
 

  

 

 

 

Dear Sir 

We feel we must express our misgivings about the PDO first stage of the Local Plan.  We are concerned that 
there has been planning of the infrastructure required for the amount of new housing for this Garden City 
Suburb. New roads will need to be made and probably houses will be demolished for this.  We were 
expecting there to be an increase in housing etc but not to the extent envisaged in this proposal.  We also 
feel that the population of Appleton, Grappenhall and Stretton should have been presented with more 
information regarding this scheme 

Yours sincerely 
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